
October 23 
19 3 5

Dear Madam,

In reply to your letter of the 21et 
October, addressed to the President, may I say that 
I have made enquiries ami the Registrar's Department 
here Inform me that Gerald K. Sammon has never attended 
McGill; they have no record of any such person.

yours faithfully,

Principal*s Secretary

Miss Hazel A. Miller, 
4732 Byron Street, 
Chicago, Illinois.


